
 
From: Joe ATTARD   
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 3:33 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: River Road Closing 
 
I whole heartedly agree with the argument that George Buckley has presented in the 
attachment below. Please give it your consideration  
 
Joe Attard  
London  
 
 
 


